
From Jamie Smith, Vice President and Swing for Hope Chairman:  
 
I just wanted to take a moment to thank everyone who participated in the ILGA 2024 
Swing for Hope event. We were able to raise over $12,000 with your help! I received 
several compliments for the use of the pinwheels to honor those who have been 
touched by cancer. I purchased over 100 pinwheels, and we were able to place them in 
the flowerbed next to Grill on the Green! Thank you to Karla and her team for all the 
support we received!  
 
Also wanted to mention and thank all the people who donated prizes for Raffle Tickets. 
It got kinda crazy while we were passing these out and I didn't really get to mention 
them the way I feel was appropriate. So, thank you for these beautiful, thoughtful 
pieces.  
 

Nancy Cohn - Pottery 
Barb Anderson - Ball Markers 

Amanda McTroness - Charcuterie Boards 
Tammy Baily (Kim Urech) - Wood pieces 
Connie Hughes - Minnie Mouse basket 

Phyllis D'Amore - Beaded jewelry 
Deb Horner - Booze, booze, booze! 

Suzi Wiggins - Crystal Cards 
 

I also want to give a big thank you to the ILGA ladies who helped with this tournament. 
MJ Boscombe who managed all the donations, Sharma Goodwin who managed the 
Raffle ticket sales and volunteers. Judi Walker who helped with raffle prizes and Tammy 
Bailey who is our Number One Volunteer, helping get donations and sell raffle tickets. 
And, to all the other ladies who showed up to help with raffle tickets and 
donations...thank you! 

 
I know it gets quite busy with all the golf events after January, but I truly appreciate 
everyone who showed up. I've some great ideas for next year so stay tuned! 
 


